
 

 



 

 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 7 
8:00am  OLA Bball, Parish Hall 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 8 
7:30am  OLA Men’s Bball, Parish Hall 
10:30am  Flame Meeting, St. Paul’s Room 
12:00pm  Group Baptisms, Church 
2:00pm  Christmas Play Practice, Church 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 9 
9:30am  School Play Rehearsal, Church 
3:00pm  Girl Scout Troop 3097 Mtg., St. John’s Hall 
3:00pm  OLA Bball Practice, Parish Hall 
4:00pm  Christian Meditation, Church 
6:00pm  Catholic in Recovery, St. Paul’s Room 
6:30pm  Boy Scouts Troop 328, St. John’s Hall 
7:15pm  Gabriel Project Meeting, School Mtg. Rm. 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10 
9:30am  School Play Rehearsal, Church 
11:00am P.E.R.T. Club Meeting, St. John’s Hall 
3:00pm  OLA Bball Practice, Parish Hall 
3:10pm  Young Rembrandt’s, St. Paul’s Room 
6:00pm  RCIA Adapted for Teens, St. John Paul II Rm 
6:30pm  KofC Dinner and Meeting, St. John’s Hall 
6:30pm  B&G Meeting, St. Paul’s Room 
6:30pm  Wolf Den Meeting, Extension 
7:00pm  Baptism Prep, St. Anne’s Room 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11 
8:45am  Legion of Mary Meeting, St. Paul’s Room 
9:30am  School Play Rehearsal, Church 
3:00pm  Country Fair Chairs Mtg., St. Paul’s Room 
3:00pm OLA Bball Practice, Parish Hall 
6:00pm  Youth Music Ministry, Church 
7:00pm  Adult Music Ministry, Church 
7:00pm  RCIA, St. John Paul II Room 
7:00pm Safety & Security Meeting, St. Paul’s Room 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 12  
9:30am  School Play Rehearsal, Church 
3:00pm  OLA Bball Practice, Parish Hall 
3:30pm  SVdP Meeting, St. John’s Hall 
6:15pm  Girl Scout Troop 103 Meeting, St. John’s Hall 
6:30pm  Bear Den Meeting, Seton Hall 
7:00pm  Living the Word, St. Paul’s Room    
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13 
9:30am  School Play Rehearsal, Church 
3:00pm  Breakfast w/Santa Set-Up, Parish Hall 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 14 
10:30am  Legion of Mary Curia Mtg., St. John’s Hall 

SATURDAY,  DECEMBER 7 
8:00am  Teresa & Robert Wilhelm † Florita Wilhelm 
5:00pm  Gertrude Parsley †     Barbara Agnell  
SUNDAY,  DECEMBER 8 
2nd Sunday of Advent 
8:00am   Estelita Brooks †    Margaret Mook & 
                    Family 
9:30am  Donna Messner      Messner Family   
11:00am Clare Morse †      Hodsdon Family  
7:30pm OLA Parishioners     
MONDAY,  DECEMBER 9 
Immaculate Conception of the BVM 
8:00am     Gorgonia DeVega †  Parulan Family    
TUESDAY,  DECEMBER 10 
8:00am  Dexter & Theresa     Parulan Family 
      Parual (25th anniv.)  
WEDNESDAY,  DECEMBER 11 
8:00am   Kevin Malone Sr.    Judy      
THURSDAY,   DECEMBER 12 
Our Lady of Guadalupe 
8:00am  Dale & Arlene Fuller † Portillo Family   
FRIDAY,  DECEMBER 13 
St. Lucy, Virgin, Martyr 
8:00am  Souls in Purgatory †   Anonymous     
SATURDAY,  DECEMBER 14 
St. John of the Cross, Priest, Doctor of the Church
 5:00pm Tom Stacy †    Litchfield/Stacy Families 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 9 
Gn 3:9-15, 20; PS 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4; Eph 1:3-6, 11-12; 
Lk 1:26-38 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10 
Is 40:1-11; PS 96:1-2, 3 and 10ac, 11-12, 13;  
Mt 18:12-14 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11 
Is 40:25-31; PS 103:1-2, 3-4, 8 and 10; Mt 11:28-30 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 12 
Zec 2:14-17; Judith 13:18bcde, 19; Lk 1:26-38 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13 
Is 48:17-19; PS 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6; Mt 11:16-19 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 14 
Sir 48:1-4, 9-11; PS 80:2ac and 3b, 15-16, 18-19;  
Mt 17:9a, 10-13 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 15 
Is 35:1-6a, 10; PS 146:6-7, 8-9, 9-10; Jas 5:7-10;  
Mt 11:2-11 
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John the Baptist brought hope to people 

In the Gospel today we hear that John the Baptist appeared calling people to repent for one was 
coming that would baptize people in the Holy Spirit and fire. He called the religious leaders 
and all to repent and to expect great things from the Messiah. For those looking for 
transformation he was a beacon of hope. His message is also for today. We who desire to be 
transformed and become holy are invited to repent and to welcome Jesus Christ the one who 
baptizes us in the Holy Spirit. 

 

OUR MINISTRIES PARISH NEWS & EVENTS 

Catholics in Recovery 
December 9th, 6pm - St. Paul’s Room 

These twice-monthly meetings are focused on the 
healing of addiction and unhealthy attachments.  
Confidentiality will be fully supported. Please join 
these joyful meetings full of honesty, openness, and 
gratefulness.  

If you have any questions please contact Jenny 
Teeters at jennyteeters@gmail.com or 916-265-
3935. 

P.E.R.T. Club Meeting 
December 10th, 2019 

The People Enjoying Retirement Together (P.E.R.T) 
Club meeting will be December 10 (a week earlier 
than usual). Come join us in St John's Hall, the little 
hall behind OLA church. Brief meeting and sharing, 
followed by potluck. Bring your utensils, plates, 
glass/cup, and a dish to share. Coffee, tea, and wine 
are available. St. Vincent food pantry donations 
welcome.  Stay for games after, if you like. 
Regular third Tuesday dates will resume January 21. 
Get to know your fellow parishioners. For more info 
contact Dave Mitchell at 916-481-1607 or Penny at 
916-531-0750 

THIS WEEK’S HIGHLIGHTS 

Holy Land Religious Articles Sale 
December 21/22, 2019 

Church Portico 

“A group from the Holy Land (Bethlehem & 
Jerusalem) will be selling religious articles after 
masses to support the Catholic Christian minorities 
in Bethlehem. As a tradition, many of the Catholic 
families in the Holy Land work in small workshops 
to produce religious articles from olive wood. These 
articles represent the Christian art of the Holy Land.  

31st Annual OLA Giving Tree 

Tags are still available on the OLA 
Giving Tree at the back of the 
church. Please choose a tag, pur-
chase an appropriate new gift, wrap 
it, attach the tag firmly, and return 
the gift to the tree by Sunday Dec 
15th  before NOON. Thank you 
very much for your generosity. Your 
gifts provide an unforgettable, joy-

ous and hopeful Christmas for many families in 
need. Questions? Call Christine (916) 761-4939, 

Beth (916) 487-2374 or MaryCaye (916) 481-7484. 

 
CHRISTMAS MASSES SCHEDULE 

The Nativity of the Lord 
Since many people come home for Christmas and 
join us, Masses are likely to be crowded. You 
may wish to plan to come early. There will be 
half an hour of music before EVERY Mass. 

Christmas Eve – Tuesday, Dec. 24th 
4:00pm Family Mass 

6:00pm Christmas Eve Mass 
12:00am Midnight Mass 

Children of the parish will celebrate the Christ-
mas Pageant at the 4:00 Mass only. 

Christmas Day - Wednesday, Dec. 25th 
9:00am Morning Mass 
11:00am Daytime Mass 

Octave of Christmas 
Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of God 

***Holy Day of Obligation*** 
Tuesday, January 1st: 10:00 am 

Confessing your sins is one of 
the best ways to prepare 
yourself spiritually for 
Christmas. 

Taize Prayer & 
Penance Service 

Thursday, December 19th 

Meditative Advent music & 
Taizé prayer - 6:30 pm. 

Penance Service – 7:00 pm 

mailto:jennyteeters@gmail.com


 

 
 

Question for Children: What things do you do to get 

ready for a big event or celebration? 

Question for Youth: How do you share the Good 

News of Jesus with others? 

Question for Adults: Name one thing you can do to 

help “prepare the way of the Lord?” 

QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK 

Living the Word 
Every Thursday 7:00 pm 

St. Paul’s Room 

OPPORTUNITIES TO PRAY 

Prayers for Peace 
The Legion of Mary has a 
statue of Our Lady of 
Fatima for parishioners to 
host her at their homes, and 
commit to pray for peace in 
her presence. 
For information, please 
call Maggie Mongeau at 
483-5807 or the Parish 
office 481-5115. 
We will deliver it so you 
can offer your prayers in 
this time of great need. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, 
following the 8 a.m. mass, 
and continuing until 7 p.m. 
First Saturday of the month 
following the 8 a.m. mass 
until 1 p.m.  
For additional infor-
mation please call Joan at 
335-3532. 

Lectio Divina &  
Taizé Prayer 

Typically the 4th Thursday 
of every month, during our 
regular "Living the Word" 
meeting time. Please check 
parish calendar. 

Please hold in your prayers our parishioners and 
friends: 

* Joan Cotton 
* Larry Nelson 

* George Peres  
* Jennifer Burk 
* Julie Nelson 
* Nancy Carlson 
* Jonathan Rassmussen  

PRAYER INTENTIONS 

* Stacie Higginbotham  
* Shirley Whitfield 
* Sandi Lanz 
* Tom Bogetich  
* Joe and Sue Simon  
* Shirley Ward 
* Mary Silva 

Note: Please call the parish office to add a name. 

ADVENT REFLECTION 

SECOND SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

I remember growing up in Catholic school and ha-
ving to make construction paper Advent wreaths every 
single year! The little yellow flames would be cut out 
and held until each new candle was “lit.” Great idea, 
except for the fact that you’d likely find the flames 
greatly diminished as each week passed. I will bet over 
50% of the wreaths never received a 4th flame! Of 
course, by then most kids in elementary school had 
moved on to Christmas. Christmas was not a day. It 
was an entire experience of vacation from school. 

You may or may not have an Advent wreath in 
your home or office, but those flames are rather insig-
nificant to the flame that should be burning in our 
hearts during this season. How are you finding ways to 
light your fire? How are you preparing the way for 
Christ to come into your life and the lives of those 
around you in a more profound way? 

The ritual of an Advent wreath is a good idea for 
anyone. But don’t think that your preparations are do-
ne simply because you have one. You are called to be 
a flame to others during this season, reminding them 
of why we celebrate this time at all. Each person is a 
candle to be lit, and you have the gifts, given to you by 
God, to light them. At Christmas, you want God to 
look at you and see all the light generated by those He 
lit through you. Now is the time. Don’t wait until Ad-
vent is almost over. You might not be able to find your 
own flames if you wait too long. 

-Tracy Earl Welliver 



 

 

 

DIOCESAN NEWS 

INVITE NOURISH 

Schola Cantorum Christmas Concert  
Saturday, December 14that 8 PM and Sun-
day, December 15th at 2 PM in Sacred 
Heart Church 

Enjoy the annual family program of music for 
Christmastide featuring candlelit processions, and 
familiar and new carols. Dr. Donald Kendrick will 
conduct Schola Cantorum in their annual Christmas 
Concert “From Heaven On High” on Saturday, De-
cember 14that 8 PM and Sunday, December 15th at 2 
PM in Sacred Heart Church. Suggested donation is 
$15 General or $10 Students/Seniors. Tickets are 
available after the 11 AM Sunday Mass or online at 
www.scholacantorum.com. You may also call (850) 
545-4298. The choir has a variety of CD’s that make 
wonderful gifts. Please do not call the church office. 

Advent 2019 - Prepare the way of the Lord 
Carmelite Online Retreat with Our Lady of 
Mount Carmel  
A retreat of prayer in the school of Mary and the 
Carmelite tradition. In your email, every Friday dur-
ing advent. 
Register at: www.retreat-online.karmel.at 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Beware of CIM Delays  
Sunday, December 8th 

The California International Marathon will 
run on Sunday, December 8, 2018, causing 
some intersections near the church to be 
closed. The race starts at 7am near Folsom 
Dam and travels Oak Avenue, Fair Oaks 
Blvd. and J Street to the Capitol. Intersec-
tions will be closed only while the race 
comes through, but be prepared, if neces-
sary, to leave home early and avoid the 
race course on your way to church. 

CHRIST THE KING  
PASSIONIST RETREAT CENTER 

New Year’s Eve Retreat 
December 31st 5:00pm to  

January 1st 10:00am 
“The Lord is my Joy and my Hope” 

Liturgically, New Year’s is the Octave of Christmas 
(The Eighth Day). The Church commemorates the 
Mother of Jesus as we celebrate the Name of Jesus in 
the expectation of a blessed New Year. In the midst 
of the conflict and strife of the past year, we gently 
gather to welcome the New Year as we continue to 
observe the Days of Christmas. The Year 2020 is 
also a “Leap Year” inviting us to remember we are 
meant to be people of “great joy” who announce that 
joy in all the thoughts, words, and actions of our 
lives. Come spent a peaceful New Year’s overnight 
in gentle peace as with Mary we honor the Name 
which we bear always in our hearts. We will cross 
the threshold of the New Year with gratitude, prayer, 
praise, and hope. 
For Registration or any questions email:  
retreatctk@passionist.org or Call: 916-725-4720 x 
301.Register online 
at:www.ChristTheKingRetreatcenter.org 

Hosted by Father Michael Kiernan 

Don’t miss this week’s show as Cheryl Tholcke 
from the Tribunal Office of the Diocese discuss ma-
rriage and annulment process. View on Comcast 20, 
Consolidated 19 and AT&T 14, Times: Sun. 7:00 
AM, Tues. 9:30 AM, Weds. 8:30 PM, and Thurs. 
5:00 PM. All shows are also on YouTube and web-
site CatholicviewpointFHL.com  

http://www.scholacantorum.com/
http://www.retreat-online.karmel.at
mailto:retreatctk@passionist.org
http://www.ChristTheKingRetreatcenter.org
http://www.CatholicviewpointFHL.com


 

 

Feast of the Immaculate Conception and 
Liturgical Year 

By Shannon Langer 

As you may recall, December 8th is the Feast of the 
Immaculate Conception (of Mary). On this holy day 
we celebrate the conception of Mary who would 
become the Mother of Our Lord and the original 
tabernacle!  Yes, tabernacle!  She is the first (living) 
tabernacle to hold Christ.  We, too, become a living 
tabernacle when we receive Him in Eucharist each 
time we go to Mass. 
This year, however, there is something different 
about the Feast of the Immaculate Conception.  It 
falls on a Sunday.  Since it falls on a Sunday, the 
solemnity is moved to a Monday and it is NOT a 
holy day of obligation. We will, however, celebrate 
the feast with the readings for the Immaculate 
Conception at the 8:00am Mass. 
Why don’t we celebrate it on a Sunday?  We don’t 
celebrate it on a Sunday because every Sunday is a 
mini-Easter!   

… To be continued  

 

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS  

Youth Ministry Choir and Ensemble 

OLA Youth Ministry Choir and Ensemble serves 
weekly at the 11:00 Sunday Mass plus at other 
events as scheduled. Rehearsals are every 
Wednesday at 6:00 pm.  Open to students grades 5-
12.  Arrangements can be made for scheduled 
absences for individual or seasonal activities, but 
students have the opportunity to serve weekly as 
they are available year-round.  All ability levels are 
welcome.  This is an instructional program designed 
to help motivated and enthusiastic young people 
grow in both musical ability and in faith. 
Participants learn about the various liturgical 
seasons, the structure and sequence of the Mass, 
liturgical participation and leadership, and basic 
vocal technique and musicianship. Questions? Please 
email Casey Oliver, Music Director, at 
worship@olaparish.net. Thank you! 

YOUTH CHOIR & ENSEMBLE 

SCHOOL NEWS & EVENTS 

OLA Youth Christmas Eve Choir  

We need singers for the OLA Youth Christmas Eve 
Choir. This choir will join the OLA Youth 
Christmas Eve Choir will join the OLA Youth 
Ministry Choir and Ensemble for the 4:00 pm 
Christmas Eve Mass (3:00 pm arrival time) and is 
open to youth grades K-12. There will be three 
rehearsals: Wednesday, 12/11, 5:00-6:30 pm; 
Wednesday, 12/18, 5:00-6:30 pm, and Monday, 
12/23, 5:00-6:30 pm. Please join us! We would love 
to have a large youth choir for this very special 
Mass. Participants in the choir may also participate 
in the Christmas play. If your child falls into this 
category, please let me know and his/her choir 
rehearsal schedule will be shortened accordingly. 
If your child would like to participate, please 
confirm his/her participation via email: Casey 
Oliver, Music Director, at 
worship@olaparish.net. Thank you! 

Latest News 
OLA Book Fair 

Sunday, December 8th, 2019 

Today, the OLA School library is open 
after the 9:30 am and 11:00 am Mass. 
Come check out our 2019 Winter Book 
Fair. Stock up on Christmas stuffers or 
stack up on books for your kids, 
grandkids, nieces and nephews.  
We accept the following payment methods at our 
Fair:  Cash Credit Cards Checks (Payable to Our 
Lady of the Assumption) and the new Student 
eWallet. 
More information at our website at:  
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/
ourladyofassumptioncarmichael  

DID YOU KNOW? 

Santa’s Breakfast 
December 15th, 2019 
8:00am to 11:30 am 

Santa’s Secret Shop will be open. Only 
children are allowed into the shop. 
Parents and 8th grade helpers will be 
there to help the kids make their 
selections and wrap the gifts. Most 
gifts are $1 or less.  
Questions? Please contact Shane de La 
Chapelle via email at 
shanedlc@hotmail.com or (916)489-
9173. 

Attention All 8th Graders: You’re Invited to a spe-
cial OLA Youth Group Gathering this Sunday, 
December 8th, 12pm - 130pm, after the 11:00 am 
Mass. Please join us in the youth room from 12 pm-
1:30 pm for lunch and activities. Come check out 
what youth ministry is all about at OLA! 

For more information about Youth Groups,  
please contact OLA´s Youth Minister,  

Johann Rubia-Miller at (916) 481-5115 or   
Email: youth@olaparish.net 

mailto:worship@olaparish.net
mailto:worship@olaparish.net
mailto:shanedlc@hotmail.com


 

 

 

OFFERING 

SECOND COLLECTIONS 

For these gifts we are grateful! 

Week of December 1 

Weekend Offertory:              $ 9,617.97  

Electronic Giving:               $ 2,932.92  

Total:                      $12,541.89  

Average Weekly Budget Amount:      $12,500.00 

Thanksgiving day               $ 1,007.00  

2nd Sunday of Advent     Stewardship Gifts 

 “Therefore, every tree that does not bear good fruit 
will be cut down and thrown into the fire.”    
MATTHEW 3:10 

Do you bear good fruit for Christ?  Or do you spend 
your time, talent and treasure constantly acquiring 
more toys, clutter and junk?  Our time, our talent 
and our treasure are gifts that God has given us.  
What we do with them, in Stewardship, is our gift 
back to God.  What gifts are you planning to give to 
the Lord during this upcoming Christmas season? 

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHTS 

Please gently take note of the upcoming second 
collections: 

 December 28/29 St. Vincent de Paul Society. 

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS 

Special Collection for the Retirement Fund  
for Religious 

December 7th/8th, 2019 

Support aging religious. Our second collection is for the 
Retirement Fund for Religious. 
Many senior Catholic sisters, 
brothers, and religious order priests 
served for little or no pay. Today, 
religious communities often do not 
have enough savings to meet 
retirement needs. Your gift helps 
provide medications, nursing care, 
and more for tens of thousands of 
elderly religious. It also helps ensure 
younger members can continue the good works of their 
elders. Please be generous. 

STEWARDSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

Bulletin Preparation 

We are looking for an industrious 
person who can help with bulletin 
preparation! Our bulletin is designed 
through Publisher, so a working 
knowledge of Publisher would be good. 
You would work in conjunction with 

another person who takes care of all the preparation 
and with our secretary, Shannon Langer. Please call 
or email Shannon for further information. Shannon 
can be reached at 916-481-5115 ext. 203 or 
ministrycoordinator@olaparish.net.  

Drivers Needed for St. Vincent de Paul 

Drivers needed with truck or SUV to pick up food  
from various sources and transport to Our Lady of 
the Assumption’s St. Vincent de Paul food locker 
facility. If you can help, please call on the officers 
on (916) 481-6352. 

Christmas Eve Choir Opportunity  
for Adults 

Do you love to sing but just aren't able to commit 
to participating in music ministry on a regular 
basis? If so, we have a special opportunity for you! 
We are inviting all interested parishioners to 
participate in the choir for the 6:00 pm Christmas 
Vigil Mass. This Mass has become very well 
attended over the years, and we would like to have 
a large choir for this special and beautiful liturgy. 
Arrival time in the church will be 5:20 pm that 
evening. 
Once you sign up, you will receive music and 
audio recordings to practice with ahead of time. 
There will also be three evening rehearsals on 
Wednesday, December 11th; Wednesday, 
December 18th; and Monday, December 23rd from 
6:30-8:00 pm in the church. Please contact our 
Music Director, Casey Oliver, with any questions 
or to sign up at 481-5115 or 
worship@olaparish.net. Thank you so much! 

ONLINE GIVING 

Do You Use WeShare Online Giving? 

Did you know that you can print 
donation slips to put in the 
collection? It's simple! Just log in 
to your account and click on 
"Print Donation Slips" across the 
top. It will even put your name 
on it for you and you can print as 
many as you like! If you have 
any questions, please call 

Shannon at the parish office. 

mailto:ministrycoordinator@olaparish.net
mailto:worship@olaparish.net


 

 


